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May 29, 1963

Miss Laura Gilpin 
P. O. Box 1173 
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Laura:

I am sure that Frank Wardlaw has written to you by this time as the last 
time I talked with him, he was full of enthusiasm about your Navajo 
volume. I think you should communicate your interest and concern for 
the possibilities of a German edition to be handled by Hartmann as 
well as other European possibilities. Frank is in a position to work with 
European presses and I am sure you will find him a most understanding 
and amenable person. Our enthusiasm for the way he runs the Texas 
Press is unbounded and where he has first class ma terial to work with 
such as yours, I know that he will turn out a fine job. If there is any 
further way that I can assist, don't hesitate to call on me.

I am glad to know that something valuable in the way of Indian Arts 
Fund material has turned up. I will be checking in with Betty in the 
fairly near future as I assume that by this time, her chronology is 
coming along.

Yours,

Mitchell A. Wilder 
Director
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